BUCKINGHAM PALACE

3rd December, 1981.

'\££4 Clide ,

_ We spoke on the telephone about the Prime
Minister's audiences for the first part of next year.
Would the following dates be convenient?

Tuesday 9th February )
Tuesday <23rd February
Tuesday <nd March
Tuesday 9th March
Monday 15th March )
Tuesday 23rd March )

all at 6.30 p.m.

I have not suggested an audience for Tuesday
16th February because The Queen may well be in Ottawa.
Monday 15th March is suggested because Tuesday 16th
Marg? is the date of the State Banquet for the Sultan
of Omen.

Clive Whitmore, Esq.







10 DOWNING STREET
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From the Principal Private Secretar) 9 December. 1981.

Thank you for your letter of 8 December
about dates for the Prime Minister's audiences.

I agree that we shall have to drop the
idea of an audience in the week beginning
15 March, 1982.

The Rt. Hon. S4ir Philip Moore, KCB, KCVO, CMG.




BUCKINGHAM PALACE

8th December, 1981.

lLbﬁ& Aae- |

Thank you for your letter of 4th December
1981 about dates for the Prime Minister's audiences.
I am afraid that Wednesday 17th March 1982 is no
rood for The Queen since she is attending the
uthors of the Year Reception that evening.
think therefore we shall have to abandon any idea
of an audience for that week. The Queen and the
Prime Minister will of course be meeting that
week during the State Visit by the Sultan of
Oman.

Wwwu&fwﬂou‘

Clive Whitmore,
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10 DOWNING STREET

4 December 1981

From the Principal Private Secretary

Ber {hoey |

Thank you for your letter of
3 December 1981 proposing dates for
the Prime Minister's Audiences for
the first part of next year.

The dates you suggest are all
convenient for the Prime Minister with
the exception of Monday 15 March. She
is already committed to hosting a reception
that evening. She is, however, free on
the evenirg of Wednesday 17 March. Is
that day convenient for The Queen ?

Ten a

The Right Honourable
Sir Philip Moore KCB KCVO CMG




